
 

 

 

24th June 2013 
 
 

The Dudley Group shortlisted for national award 
 
The Dudley Group has been shortlisted for the Health Service Journal Efficiency Awards’ 
Efficiency in Administrative and Clerical Services category in recognition of the innovative 
work of our Health Records team in establishing its Retrieval of All Records (ROAR) project. 
 
Winners will be announced on September 25th 2013 at an awards ceremony in London. 
 
 
*** ENDS *** 
 
For more information contact Alice Ford, Communications Assistant, The Dudley Group NHS 
Foundation Trust, on (01384) 456111 extension 1419. 
 

 

 


